
Welcome Ohio State, Room 16, 5th Graders!

I am so excited to get started on what will be a fabulous year! I’m looking forward
to getting to know all of you in the coming weeks. There will be so many fun things to learn
and explore, and I can’t wait to get started.

Please utilize our class webpage for important, up-to-date information, including Suggested Supply List.

Remember our school hours-

7:50AM-2:30PMMonday, Wednesday-Friday

7:50AM-11:20AM Tuesday

I can’t wait to see you. Remember to:
Be on time
Eat breakfast
Bring supplies
Bring a Water bottle
Bring Healthy snack/s
Have a Positive attitude

Parent Collegiate Night will be Tuesday, August 20th, 2024. There will be two sessions. Plan
on attending to find out what your Scholar will be doing all year. I will be discussing the 5th
grade California State Standards, our classroom behavior management plan, homework, as
well as other crucial information in detail.

Please see PARENT SQUARE for all important communication

Scholar-please join our Google Classroom via our webpage

Class code: mfpleamlass code

Fifth grade will be a fun and exciting, yet challenging year. However, the team approach of

parent, teacher, school, and student will be effective in accomplishing our goal of creating 21st

century learners. Thank you for your support and encouragement. Let's all work together to

make this year your child's best ever!

Ms. Amber Carthan ​​Email: Amber_Carthan@chino.k12.ca.us


